[image: ][image: Padgate Medical Centre] WELCOME 
Dr Gauhar is a ST3 GP registrar 
Clinical Pharmacist, Jess will be at the surgery Thursday’s. Jess can help you with medication queries and carry out your medication reviews. 

PLT (protected learning time) 
On Thursday 10th and 24th September surgery will be closed from 1pm. This is vital so that staff can train and upskill to ensure the highest quality of care. 

Keep up to date with surgery news on our facebook page
September 2020
Welcome to this month’s newsletter! 
FLU CLINIC 
We are busy getting ready for our over 65 Flu Clinic which will run Friday 18th and Saturday 19th September. If you haven’t yet booked your appointment, call the surgery 01925 815 333 and speak with a Patient Advisor. 





NEW TELEPHONE SYSTEM 
From 19th September 



SURGERY NEWSLETTER
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Over 65 flu clinic 18th & 19th September
10th September – PLT closed 
24TH September – PLT closed 
1st November – Prescription orders via email will cease 











Share your experience with others by leaving a review 
Friends & Family Test
https://padgatemedicalcentre.co.uk/#tile6
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Speak with a Patient Advisor to receive your user name and password. 

CHANGES AHEAD 
Prescription ordering via email to WARCCG.padgateMC@nhs.net will cease from 1st November 2020. 
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